The Office of Licensing and Guidance,

EPA Headquarters,
Johnstown Castle,
Co. Wexford.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Whitestown Lower,

Stratford-on-Slaney,
Co. Wicklow.
1st March, 2005.
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In relation to a super dump being logéfgd at O'Reilly’s Sand Pit, Whitestown,
Stratford, Co. Wicklow | wish to gﬁ@ an objection to same as this will cause a
number of problems in our areqcp% pollution, rats to name a few.
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Yours faithfully,

Marie and Jimhy Fluskey

Envirenmenial Proteciion
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